
  JUNE ACCR PUBLIC AWARENESS MEETING.

MEETING: ACCR Public Awareness Committee

DATE: June 19, 2020

LOCATION: Virtual by using Microsoft Team.

ATTENDEES: Adele Flarety, Brandy Nunyez, Karen Warman, Montaja Simmons, and Terri Winaught

CALL TO ORDER Office of Behavioral Health (OBH) liaison Montaja Simmons called June’s ACCR Public Awareness meeting to order at 1:09 PM. 

MINUTES

Since there were no additions, corrections or deletions, May’s minutes were approved as read.

DISCUSSION ITEMS

Montaja showed everyone the newly designed promo card and described it in detail for Terri’s benefit. We also discussed ways to use these cards to recruit new members and the possibility of recruitment events once more lifting of COVID-19 restrictions would enable them to happen. 

ACTION ITEM: By the end of next week, Karen Warman will have contacted her go-to person at Port Authority of Allegheny county to discuss Public Awareness ads on their transit vehicles. A follow-up on Karen’s outreach will be the need to get prices so we will know on how many buses we can start placing ads.

ADDITIONAL DISCUSSION ITEMS

With the Office of Behavioral Health fiscal year ending on June 30th and the new one starting on July 1st, we listed items that could be in wellness kits which we will put together even though we are unsure when that will take place. We also listed items that would constitute “swag”-that is, items that would be cool to give away once we can again host tables at various events. Items committee members seemed to like the most were bike reflectors, which can also be placed on wheelchairs, and water bottles which keep people who enjoy hiking from getting dehydrated.

The three final items were Terri Winaught being confirmed as the new Outreach person, an invitation to a July 10 virtual meeting hosted by the quality Improvement Committee to which Montaja will be sending an invitation, and Karen Warman announcing having gotten engaged. (Being the new Outreach person means that Terri will be responsible for contacting each Committee Chair to gather information on upcoming events or information they would like to have posted on ACCR’S website. This also means working closely with ACCR’S Tech Committee

NEXT MEETING AND ADJOURNMENT

Before adjourning June’s meeting, Montaja announced the next meeting date being on Friday, July 17th from 1 to 2:30 PM, that meeting also being virtual. There being no further business, this meeting was adjourned at 2:12 PM

Respectfully submitted:

Terri Winaught, Minute Taker.


